
 
 

  Love God, love learning, love one       

another. 

Matthew 20: 36-40 

 Brereton CE Primary School 

Friday 4th December 

Well done Reception! 

This week the Reception children have been filming their 

nativity.  We can’t wait to share the finished product with 

you soon! 

PTA 

The advent calendar raffle was a real success.  Thank you 

to everyone who purchased a ticket. 

 

 

 

 

 

On Monday, we will be  running our Elfridges stall.  Each 

class will have a box of gifts and children can purchase one 

for £2.50.  They then wrap it in school and take it home.  

Please try to give the exact money as we will not be able 

to give change. 

The PTA are also running a Sponsored Walk to the North 

Pole and you should have received a letter with all of the 

details.  We look forward to seeing how far the children 

have managed to get next week. 

Brereton Bears  

Please note there will be no Brereton Bears after school 

provision on the last day of term (Friday 18th December). 

 

 

 

 

Dates 

Monday 7th December - Elfridges Present Room (run by 
bubble staff).  Cost £2.50. 

Tuesday 15th December - Christmas Lunch (Rec, Y3, Y5) 

Tuesday 15th December - Y1 Space Day 

Wednesday 16th December - Christmas Lunch  (Y1, Y2, Y4, 
Y6) 

Pupils are invited to come to school in  
non-uniform on their Christmas lunch day 
so Christmas jumpers at the ready!   

Please note there will be no morning 
snack available from the kitchen on    
Tuesday 15th and Wednesday 16th. 

 

Well done Sam! 

A big well done to Sam for 

being awarded his Blue 

Peter environment badge.  

We are very proud of you! 
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Coronavirus 

 

 

 

 

If your child has a test for coronavirus please let school know  the results immediately by 

emailing covid@breretonprimary.org.uk and phoning school on 01270 685125. 

We will then notify other parents in accordance with our risk assessment. 


